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Voting by mail is one of the uniquely Oregon things that has always made sense. 

Taking away access to voting is a method of disenfranchising folks who benefit from 

the flexibility of voting early and by mail. There is no rational, Constitutional 

explanation for taking away access to voting, and we should not make voting harder 

on our rural, elderly, and disabled communities and young families. 


